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RRHA’S EnVision Center Welcomes 
New Onsite Partners – Lingo Staffing and 

the Department of Social Services.

ROANOKE, VA., MAY 6TH, 2024 – The Roanoke EnVision Center proudly announces its new partnerships with
Lingo Staffing and the Department of Social Services, warmly welcoming them as invaluable onsite
collaborators starting May 8th and 9th, 2024. These partnerships aim to enhance employment opportunities and
provide comprehensive social support services benefitting not only the residents of the Housing Authority but
also the entire Roanoke community. 

The strategic partnership with Lingo Staffing marks a stride in the EnVision Center’s mission to equip individuals
with meaningful employment avenues. Commencing on May 8th with an initial schedule of every Wednesday
from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM, Lingo Staffing will engage directly with individuals, facilitating job placements and
forging pathways to sustainable employment. 

Furthermore, the EnVision Center is delighted to welcome Roanoke Department Social Services to our network
of partners, beginning May 9th. Their team will be available every Thursday from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM, equipped
to offer a range of services. This includes assistance with benefit renewals, printing of benefit verification letters,
providing information from cases, energy and crisis assistance, and application support for programs such as
SNAP, Medicaid, and TANF, among others. 

“We're thrilled to extend a warm welcome to the Department of Social Services and Lingo Staffing as valued
partners joining our EnVision Center network, their collaboration with our resource center exemplifies our shared
commitment to empowering our community and advancing our mission of holistic support,” said Lynelle Lewis,
EnVision Center Manager. “We take pride in the diverse resources we offer, not only to our RRHA residents but
to anyone from our community seeking support and guidance. With the Department of Social Services and
Lingo Staffing on board, our EnVision Center continues to be a beacon of hope, providing pathways to success
for all who walk through our doors," she added.
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###
The EnVision Center is managed by the Roanoke Redevelopment & Housing Authority, in collaboration with
assistance from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development and it serves as a central hub,
providing free resources and fostering connections for everyone in the Roanoke community through its
network of partner agencies.


